
 
The Southeastern Oklahoma Continuum of Care 

 
The Southeastern Oklahoma Continuum of Care is committed to prevent and 

end the tragedy of homelessness among individuals and families. 
 

Serving Atoka, Bryan, Carter, Choctaw, Coal, Haskell, Hughes, Johnston, Latimer, LeFlore, Love, Marshall, McCurtain, 
McIntosh, Murray, Muskogee, Okfuskee, Okmulgee, Pittsburg, Pontotoc, and Pushmataha Counties. 

 

 
 
 

August 26, 2018 
 
All applications submitted for the 2018 HUD CoC NOFA competition have been accepted.  There 
have been no denied applications.  Acceptance letters were sent to each organization that submitted 
an application. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Linda Love, SEO CoC Chair, at 1-800-299-
4479. 
 
 


